
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RAFFLE!!! We all love a good raffle don’t we, SO as we have already received some 

amazing prize donations, We would still like to raffle these off so the winning 

families can still have some fun days out during the summer holidays.  

IF you would like to purchase some tickets at £1.00 each, then please email us at fopspta@hotmail.com with 

the number of tickets you would like.  

Payments can be made online by BACS using the ref: RAFFLE(year group)(child’s initials) eg RAFFLEY3SH or 

via a well-sealed envelope with your child’s name; year group and how many tickets you would like posted into 

the FoPS post boxes in each class.  The draw will take place on WEDNESDAY 21
st
 July, cut off for all 

ticket purchases will be 12pm Monday 19
th

 July. 

 

Prizes include:- Carvery for family of 4; Cream Tea for 2; Family tickets to Athelhampton House and Gardens; Lulworth Castle; 

Bennetts Water Gardens; Tutankhamun Museum; Terracotta Warriors; Teddy Bear Museum; Dorset Falconry Park and many more. 

 

Thank you.      FoPS Committee 

In Other News!    We have launched our School Lottery in partnership with Preschool.  So please 

spread to word to Family and Friends as this is open to everyone and the local community.  This will 
be an ongoing fundraiser like AmazonSmile and easyfundraising but there are cash prizes to be won 
of up to £25,000.  You can help raise valuable funds by purchasing tickets which cost just £1 each.  To 
start supporting, please visit: yourschoollottery.co.uk and search for: Puddletown School  
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Father’s Day Gifts 

Thank you to everyone who ordered a Father’s Day gift or gifts.  We hope all the special men in your 

lives enjoyed the artistic creations lovingly made by their children. 

Break the Rules Day! 

Wow! Another amazing day was had by everyone who decided to Break The Rules!   

The children and Staff had fun which was the main aim of the day.   

So a big thank you to everyone for taking part as without you it would not of been the success it was. 

Hoe Down - CANCELLED 

Sad News but it was to be expected.  Due to the extension of the Covid rules, the decision as to 
whether the Hoe Down could go ahead this year or not was taken out of our hands.  As the rules are 

only due to be changed on the 19
th

 July, the Hoe Down therefore had to be cancelled BUT… it will 
hopefully be back next year as the usual end of year celebration and family fun. 
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